

Maritime Union of New Zealand

PO Box 27004 Level 1 Waterside House 220 Willis Street Wellington New Zealand Telephone Fax Email Website

+64 4 801 7614 +64 4 3848 766 joe.fleetwood@munz.org.nz www.munz.org.nz

Dave Liebengood, President ILWU Local 30 24001 Chaparral Boron, CA 93516

Fax: 760.762.5542

cc: Robert McEllrath, President, ILWU

Ray Familathe, Vice President (Mainland), ILWU

21 April 2010

Dear Brother Liebengood

The Maritime Union of New Zealand continues to offer its support and solidarity to ILWU Local 30 in their courageous stand for secure union jobs in Boron.

We have promoted the issue amongst our members, in our Union magazine and website in addition to writing to Rio Tinto management and delivering our message to their offices in New Zealand.

If there are any other actions we can take please let us know.

Please pass on to your members the best wishes of New Zealand maritime workers and remember you are not alone, the world is watching and workers everywhere are behind you 100%.

Fraternally,

Joe Fleetwood

General Secretary, Maritime Union of New Zealand

Mobile telephone +64 21 364649 Email joe.fleetwood@munz.org.nz